
 
 

 

DATE:   September 25, 2020 

TO:   Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 

FROM:  Chancellor Ronald Gerhard, CLPCCD 

  President Susan Sperling, Chabot College 

  President Dyrell Foster, Las Positas College 

  

SUBJECT:   COVID-19 Update  

 

We are now entering our 29th week of shelter-in-place and working in a predominately remote 

environment.  While we all look forward to the day when we can resume in-person instruction, 

we continue to be impressed with how well our team has adapted to remote learning. This period 

of our lives has provided us the opportunity to hone skills that will serve us forever: resilience, 

patience and grace. Of course, we have also become much more tech savvy!  

Coming to our 29th week and almost seventh month of shelter-in-place, we have been able to 

establish new practices of communication and operations.  With that said, I think our needs for 

weekly communications of this manner are changing and thus slowing down.  So, moving 

forward, we will communicate in this manner on a “as need basis,” based upon the pace of which 

new information comes out and/or feedback is received.  

We will continue to update our district urgent alerts webpage with up to date information, and 

please continue to contact your Presidents’ Office or administrator for additional questions 

and/or guidance.   

http://districtazure.clpccd.org/urgentalerts/index.php

